[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Zehn, Ben, Ariana, Lacey, Bella, Jessica, Gil, Layton, Kyra, Aria, Ella, Tiernan, Oskar, Brooke, Josh, Cara, Archie, Olive, Tori-Anna, Jamie, Arianna, Logan, Georgia, Anna and Mabel,
I hope you are all well and that all your family are well too. It was lovely to write all your names in this letter because I was able to think about each of you.
I know you are all staying at home and so am I. I know you will all be doing some school work but you will also have lots of time to play and have fun. It’s very hard for you to understand why we all have to stay at home but hopefully it won’t be for too long.  I’m at home with Alister, Sam and Jane too.
Did you notice a new name in our class? A little girl called Mabel is joining our class now. I know you will all look after her very well like you did when Zehn joined our class.
Easter holidays start now so I want you to take a break from school work and enjoy your holidays. I hope you get lots of Easter eggs – they will be yummy!
I hope I will see you all soon, 
Love from, 
Mrs Fenton






